[bookmark: _GoBack]Fryeburg Water District invites the community to join us for a guest speaker:
Monday July 11, 2022
5:15 PM – 6:20 PM
@ American Legion Building on Bradley Street in Fryeburg, ME

David Bernier, the previous Superintendent of the North Conway Water Precinct, will speak from his position as a member of the Board of Directors for Pennichuck Water Works "which is the largest publicly owned water district in New England”.   Specifically, David will speak about the city of Nashua's purchase of what was at that time a privately owned water company in 2011.  

Detailed discussion of the process which led to the city of Nashua owning and being the only shareholder of Pennichuck Water Works will undoubtedly be inspirational.  And, despite the differences between the Fryeburg Water District’s chartered responsibility to work towards owning the privately owned but not publicly traded Fryeburg Water Company, the reality of our being able to “purchase" a private water company will hopefully galvanize more of the FWD residents eligible to use FWC’s water to support our efforts on their behalf.

There will be a question and answer period after the presentation.
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